From: Michalak, Paul

To: White, Duncan; Poy, Stephen
Subject: FW: Notice of a Proposed Agreement with the State of Wyoming
Date: Monday, August 27, 2018 1:34:58 PM

From: Crystal C'Bearing [mailto:cbearing.nathpo@gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, August 22, 2018 4:54 PM

To: Michalak, Paul <Paul.Michalak@nrc.gov>

Subject: [External_Sender] Notice of a Proposed Agreement with the State of Wyoming

Paul,

The Northern Arapaho Tribal Historic Preservation Office (THPQO) sent comments against this
agreement between the NRC and the State of Wyoming to assume regulatory authority over
the management and disposal of byproduct materials as defined in Section 11e.(2) of the AEA
and a subcategory of source material associated with uranium and thorium milling within the
State. The Northern Arapaho THPO also requested all tribes who identify the state of
Wyoming as part of their ancestral migratory territory be consulted, this includes the Northern
Arapaho and Eastern Shoshone tribes.

Please contact our office if you have any questions.

Thanks,
Crystal

, .
Crystal C'Bearing
Deputy Director
Northern Arapaho Tribe
T'ribal Historic Preservation Office
P.O. Box 67
St. Stephens, Wyoming 82524
cbearing.nathpo@gmail.com
(office) 307.856.1628
(cell) 307.223.6430
(fax) 307.856.1974
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